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Mr Michael Rumble
Regional Development Manager
Fabcot Pty Ltd
1 Woolworths Way
Bella Vista NSW 2153

09/09/2021

Dear Mr Rumble

Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre Auburn (SSD-10470)
Agreement to Vary Notice of Commencement

I refer to correspondence from Vaugh Construction Pty Ltd, dated 2 September 2021, seeking
the Planning Secretary’s agreement to vary the notice of commencement period for
construction of the Woolworths Warehouse and Distribution Centre Auburn (SSD-10470) as
per Condition A6 of Part A of SSD-10470.

I note the correspondence requests the Planning Secretary agree to construction of the
development commencing upon obtaining all necessary pre-construction approvals, including
the Planning Secretary’s approval of the Construction Environmental Management Plan
required under Condition C2 of Part C of SSD-10470.

The Department has reviewed the request and agrees to the variation of the notice of
commencement period allowing construction to commence once all relevant pre-construction
approvals and requirements of SSD-10470 have been met.  

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact Shaun Williams, Senior
Environmental Assessment Officer, on (02) 8275 1345 or
shaun.williams@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Joanna Bakopanos
A/Director
Industry Assessments

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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